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‘Towards Sustainability’ Label 
 
 

 
The following Sub-Funds have re-applied for the Towards Sustainability label and are required to comply with the new 
2023 version of the Quality Standard (QS23) that comes into effect on 1st July 2024. The ESG exclusions policy of these 
Sub-Funds have been updated to reflect these requirements: 
 

 JPMorgan Funds - Emerging Markets Sustainable Equity Fund  
 JPMorgan Funds - Green Social Sustainable Bond Fund  

 
The revised Sub-Fund exclusions policies are available in the “ESG Information” section of the relevant Sub-Fund’s page 
which can be accessed through the following website https://am.jpmorgan.com/lu. 
 
The changes to the exclusions policies do not change the way the Sub-Funds are managed and/ or their risk/return profile. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please be advised that the latest version of the prospectus and articles of incorporation as well as copies of the latest annual and semi annual report are available free of charge 
upon request at the registered office of the Fund or from the Fund local representative. The latest version of the Prospectus is also available on the website 
www.jpmorganassetmanagement.com. 

 
 


